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16 September 2020 
 

Face Coverings 
 

 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
We are writing to inform that as of today Wednesday 16th September 2020 we request that all 
parents and carers wear face coverings at school pick up and drop off. 
 
Infection rates continue to rise across the county and this advice has been given from the Director of 
Public Health and the Director of Children and Family Services. 
  
Public health officials are advising us to be vigilant in all day to day activities. The advice remains the 
same: keeping your distance, getting a test only if you have covid symptoms, washing your hands 
and wearing a face covering where required. Parents and carers are asked to do everything they 
can to protect their families and friends. 
 
Only pupils (and family) with COVID symptoms should arrange testing. 
 
Guidance remains the same for pupils and they will not be wearing face coverings in school. 
 
Staff who are outside and on gates will also be wearing face coverings. We would like to thank you 
for working with us to keep the whole community safe. These are unprecedented times and we all 
need to work together. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs J Andrews 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


